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4th April

In my play and leisure this week we have been exploring messy play with food. The children have had lots of fun
rescuing the dinosaurs from the chocolate mud, pouring and filling with the rice crispies and finding the fossils in
the dried pasta shapes.

In my cooking the children have started practising their pouring skills. The children were great at pouring their
juice carefully and not spilling any.
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In my outdoor learning this week we read the story 'The very busy spider’ by Eric Carle. The children made their
own nature spider web by weaving some string through the card and finding sticks, feathers, flowers and leaves to
place in their web.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Clarke and the class 9 team @




